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Dear Parents/carers, 
                                   Well done to all the children who took part in Sports Day this week. We were so impressed with 

how hard they all tried and how they supported each other. The winning team was Exmoor family group (Yellow) Joint 

second were Lundy (orange)  and Barum (green), Third: Tarka (blue) and fourth: Codden (Red) Many thanks to Mrs 

Lintin for organising the event and to the PTFA for providing refreshments and ice poles.  

Transition 

The year 6 children spent the day at Park School today and all other children spent the morning with their 

new classes. It was a great opportunity to meet their class and get to know the teachers ready for 

September. 

Concert: ‘WORK’ charity 

Well done to all the children who performed in a fund raising concert at Christ Church yesterday evening, 

as always the singing and dancing was excellent. Many Thanks to Mrs Grant who organised the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Y4 London Trip meeting: Tuesday 18th July 3.30pm 
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood 
On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know  
 

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Football Y3 up  

Tuesday: Irish Dancing, Netball 

Wednesday: Netball 

Thursday: Soccer, book worm, creative 

 

 

 

School 

cap £4! 

Pre-School News 
Today the older children had their transition morning at school and had a lovely time with Miss Gilmartin.  All of preschool attended 
the school sports day and ran their race. They enjoyed their ice poles at the end. 
Everyone is invited to the preschool end of term party on Friday 14th July from 10am-11.30am 

Please remember to return your session forms for September as sessions are filling up fast. Open Afternoon: Wednesday 5th July 
*We have spaces at the preschool from September. Please tell your friends. 

Toddler Group: Mondays 10am-11.30am  

 
 

Mathematician of the week… 

Codden - Holly 

Tarka - Joshua 

Barum – Charlie C 

Saunton - Russell 

Exmoor - Mitchell 

 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden - Faye 

           Tarka - Barnie 

           Barum – Isabella 

           Saunton - Jasmine 

           Exmoor - George 

            

Well 
Done! 

PTFA 
Tesco 
Don’t forget to spread the news about our 
Tesco tokens…July and August! 
 
Thank you for all the donations of cakes and thank 
you to everyone who has helped organise this 
event. The summer Fayre will still go ahead come 
rain or shine. 
 

 
 

School Council 
Wanted: Teddy’s in good condition for the ‘teddy 

tombola’ 
Donations of decent quality toys/books/accessories for 

our ‘New to you’ stall… 
Cancer research: please keep your sponsor money 

coming in 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

School Council Open afternoon: 4Th July  

Art gallery and open afternoon: Friday 14th July: 

School Disco: Weds 19th July  

Year 6 leavers celebration: Thursday 20th July at 2.30pm 
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